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A visit to Darkhan makhalla
  It is known that territory of  Darkson makhalla is assigned to Master department  and “HTIvMK” of
Darkson  mahalla, located in the Mirza-Ulugbek district of Tashkent city. On June 18, 2021 the vice-rector
for Finance and Economics of TIIAME- prof. B. Khasanov, head. Master department prof. A. Yangiev visited
makhalla. In the Spirituality room  by A. Yangiev and the employees of the department of State Technical
Institute  of  Moscow  Medical  Institute  were  presented  books  of  art,  that  are  interesting  to  young
people.During the visit  they learned about the conditions of two orphan grandchildren of  Farmonov
Roziya. In addition, the youth from this district was invited to go in for different kinds of sports in order to
support in spending the free time of children and even creating an opportunity to attend  the sports
grounds of the Institute.
 

The head of the department is A. Yangiev.
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